KIWANIS CLUB OF SAN DIEGO

TUESDAY AT NOON

Meeting at the U.S. Grant Hotel 326 Broadway, San Diego, CA 92101

Next Meeting: February 15, 2005

Program: KIWANIS—Tsunami Relief

Guest Speaker: Lt Gov William Sears

Chairman of the Day Charlie Coleman Prudential California Realty

Invocator:
Charlie Coleman

Coming up Next: February 22, 2005

Program:

LAURELS FOR LEADERS



.....LT GOV BILL SEARS

OUR LT GOV FOR DIVISION 11 IS

MR. WILLIAM SEARS, A MEMBER O

LONG STANDING IN THE BONITA

CLUB.

HE IS A RETIRED NAVY HELICOP
TER PILOT AND WORKS FOR CACI
WHICH IS A MILITARY DEFENSE
CONTRACTOR. BILL IS MARRIED
AND HAS SEVERAL CHILDREN AND
LIVES IN BONITA.

BILL WILL BE BRING US A VERY
TIMELY PROGRAM THAT DEALS
WITH KIWANIS INTERNATONALS
APPROACH TO THE ASIAN TSUNAM
RELIEF PICTURE.

MEETING NOTES FEBRUARY 1 WOW

IT WAS A SMASHING SUCCESS. THANKS TO THE MC DONALD'S FOR THEIR HOSPI-TALITY. THE SALMON WAS OUT OF THIS WORLD. THE SCEN-ERY BREATH TAKING, THE SPEAKER VERY **ELOQUENT AND THE COMPANY WAS ONLY** THE "A" LIST. WE **GAVE OUR FIRST DON** MCKEE BASEBALL **SCHOLARSHIP TO TONY GWYNN AND** WE WERE PROUD TO **ACCEPT FROM JACKIE ZITLAU THE FUNDS TO ESTABLISH** A MEDICAL SCHOL-**ARSHIP AT UCSD IN** MEMORY OF OUR DEAR FRIEND WALT.

INTERCLUB SCHEDULE
FEBRUARY 24
SWEETWATER CLUB
7 AM
JIMMIES IN NATIONAL CITY

ANNOUNCEMENT

JUNE STILL NEEDS A FEW WARM BODIES TO SIT WITH STUDENTS AT THE LAURELS FOR LEADERS LUNCHEON ON FEBRUARY 22.

MOST OF OUR ASB PRESIDENTS HAVE BEEN SPONSORED, WE JUST NEED ABOUT 10 HOSTS AT THIS TIME. PLEASE WON'T YOU VOLUNTEER TO BE THERE AND HAND OUT A CERTIFICATE AND A CHECK TO ONE OF 92 ASB PRESIDENTS BEING HONORED THIS YEAR.



LAURELS FOR LEADERS

Distinguished Leadership Award

2004-2005 CLUB OFFICERS

DOUGLAS FROST	President
PERSIDA DRAKULICH	Immediate Past President
TOM BAUER	First Vice President
LADRUE JORDAN	Second Vice President
HARRY FRELS	Executive Vice President
CHARLIE COLEMAN	Secretary
CONNY JAMISON	Treasurer

EXECUTIVE OFFICE

3276 Rosecrans Street, Suite 202 San Diego, California 92110-4893 Telephone: (619) 222-1924 • Fax: (619) 222-7938 Email: sdkiwanis@sbcglobal.net Website: www.kiwanisclubsandiego.org

JUNE PREWITT, Administrative Secretary

HAPPY BIRTHDAY DEAR KIWANIS FRIENDS

Dr. Don Green.....Podiatrist

'SAD SAC'

NO DRAWING WAS HELD AT THE MARINE ROOM LAST WEEK. Next week SAD SAC will be at \$150.

Every Tuesday meeting starting MAY 8 we have drawn a Member's name from a hat IF that member is there -AND-has paid \$2 to get into the drawing...that member will win \$100 (+ weekly \$50 incremental increases) But IF you miss out you will be the SAD SAC in the next Tidings.

sdkiwanis@sbcglobal.net